
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 6, 1995 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Barbara Sumner 
2650 Polk St. 
Eugene, OR  97405 
 
Dear Mrs. Sumner: 
 
Among the photographs taken at Mrs. Aquino’s public reception were these of you and 
your family with Mrs. Aquino.  (Some Filipina friends helped me with identifying people 
in the photos.)  I thought you might enjoy having them. 
 
I hope the photographs brings back many memories of a happy day! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
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